
NOW ACCEPTING NOMINATIONS
DEADLINE: APRIL 7

The Environmental Awards Program recognizes contributions made 
by individuals, community groups, businesses and organizations to 
environmental stewardship and sustainability in Burnaby.

We are currently seeking nominations for the following categories: 

TO MAKE A NOMINATION: 
Call 604-294-7400 or visit Burnaby.ca/EnvironmentAwards

ENVIRONMENTAL
 AWARDS 2024

• Business Stewardship
• Communications
• Community Stewardship

• Green Choices
• Planning & Development 
• Youth


